NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE
FINANCE ADVISORY COMMITTEE

MAY 28, 2013

Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the Finance Advisory
Committee scheduled for May 28, 2013 at 3:30 p.m. in Conference Room
1A, has been cancelled.

There will be a Finance Advisory Committee Special Meeting on Tuesday,
June 4, 2013, at 3:30 p.m. in Conference Room 1A.
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Kathy Ulrich, Executive Secretary




